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Department of Ener g y
- Washington, DC 20585

TER 17 1995 ,

1" he Honorable Larry Guidi ) " . '
41455 w., 126th Street
Hawthorne, California 90250

Dear Mayor Guidi:

Secretary of Ener%y Hazel 0’Leary has announced a new approach to openness’in

the Department -of Energy (DOE) and its communications with- the public: In "
?port of this initiative, we are p]eased to forward the enclosed information
ated to the former Northrop Corp. site "in your jurisdiction that performed

urork for. DOE’s predecessor agencies. This information is previded for your

information, use, and retention. ' ‘

DOE’s Formerly Utilized Sites Remedial Action Program (FUSRAP) 1is responsible
f'oridentification of sites, used.by DOE"s predecessor agencies, determining -
their current radiological condition and, where it has authority, performlng
'{ remedial action to cleanup sites to meet. current radiological protection.
requirements. A conservative set of technical evaluation guidelines is used.
in these |nvest|gat|ons to assure, protection of public health, safety and the
environment . Where, DOE does not haveauthority for proceedlng, the available
site information is forwarded to the approprlate Federal or State Agency.

DOE studied the historical records of the former Northror\.-rprn sie wand it
cletermined that it did not have the authority to perform remedial actlon at”
the site: This conclusion is dervied from the fact that the facility was

| licensed to handle nuclear materials.

If you have any questions, "please feel free:to call me at 301-427-1721 or
Dr. W. Alexander Williams (301 -421- 1719) of my staff "

. S1ncere1y,

“James W. Wagoner

Director

0ff-Site/Savannah River Program Division
Office of Eastern Area’ Programs

] _Office of Environmental Restoration
hnclosures

(c: '

forair, Hawthorne, CA
H. Collins, State of California
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